
Cross Counties Radio Limited 
On behalf of Cross Counties Radio,  
  
I would like to provide our support in favour of Ofcom decommissioning  

• the types of programming to be broadcast – for example, the main types of music and 
speech output; 

• the number of hours of original output broadcast each week; and  
• the number of hours of locally produced output.  

I recognise first hand that this would help the Community Radio sector, Ofcom and Cross Counties Radio to 
focus on the delivery of service and its roll in the respective licensed area and sincerely see this as a positive 
way forward to support the Community Radio sector as a whole and should actually provide a better service 
from licensees to their communities. 
  
I look forward to hearing your final decision in due course. 
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